
 

 

 
AM/LL 20.11.18 

Singing at Bransgore Community Church! 
 

  Year 4 Monday 3rd December at 1.30pm 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We are very excited to have been asked again by the Bransgore 

Coffee Shop and the Bransgore Lunch Club to entertain Bransgore 

residents with some Christmas songs at their Christmas Lunches.   

The event take place at Bransgore Community Church on  

Monday 3rd December in the afternoon. 

For the past five years, the Year 5/6 Choir have sung at these two Christmas lunches, 

but this year, Year 4 will be singing on Monday 3rd December and all of Year 6 on 

Wednesday 12th December as part of their Young Leaders Award.  

We will walk to the Church, in the centre of Bransgore, accompanied by members of 

school staff; Mrs Mayall with Year 4 and Miss Gibaud/Mrs Pollitt with Year 6, plus 

parent helpers. We will leave school at 1.15pm and return to school at around 2.15pm, 

after singing a selection of Christmas songs.   

Please can you return the attached permission slip by Friday 30th November. The 

children will be offered a drink of squash and a snack, so please indicate on the slip if 

your child can or cannot have this snack.   

Children must wear normal smart school uniform but festive hats, 

reindeer antlers, etc, are very much encouraged!  Please will you make 

sure they bring a coat on that day. We will eat lunch in school as 

normal before we leave. 

These are very positive community links for the school, and a highlight of our more 

elderly residents’ calendar! We will take some group photos to put in the next school 

newsletter and to display at school. 

Unfortunately, it will not be possible for parents to come to watch, but if you are able 

to walk with us, you are then welcome to accompany our walk there and come in with 

us.  Please indicate this on the slip and I will get back to you, to confirm, once I know 

numbers.  

Can I also remind you that you are invited to our Christmas Big Sing & Exit 

Point for Year 3/4 on Friday 14th December from 2.15pm to share some 

of our favourite songs. 

Also a reminder that school finishes at 1.30pm on the 21st December! 

Yours sincerely, 

Alison Mayall 
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Singing at Bransgore Community Church! 
 

Year 4 Monday 3rd December 
 

Please return slip by Friday 30th November 

 

Child’s name ………………………………………………..……………      

 
               I do give permission. 
 

 

             I do not give permission for my child to take part. 

 

My child can / cannot have a drink and a snack. 

My child can / cannot be included in group photographs on the day. 

 

Any change to medical information …………………………………………………… 

 

Parent’s signature ……………………………………… Date ………………………….. 

 

I am available to walk with the children if needed on – please indicate below:- 

 

  Monday 3rd Dec (Year 4) 

 

 

 

Name: …………………………….……..………  Contact number………………………… 
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